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Dear Sherborn Neighbor:


The FRIENDS of the Sherborn Council On Aging was established in 2008 to provide funds 
to enhance town programs and services for Sherborn seniors, their families, and their 
caregivers above and beyond the capacity of the Town of Sherborn COA budget. 


The Sherborn COA successfully continued to offer vital services throughout the COVID-19 
pandemic.  They were able to deliver over 3000 meals, offer programs such as Lifetime 
Learning and exercise classes virtually, field over 1000 phone calls and provide over 2500 
services in the forms of referrals, transportation, check-ins, technology help, vaccine 
appointments, fuel assistance, mail pick-ups, equipment delivery, housing applications, 
and more. Because of support like yours, the FRIENDS of the Sherborn COA was ready 
and able to provide financial assistance as needed every step of the way.


We are an entirely volunteer, 501(c)(3) organization with minimal expenses.  Generous 
donations from Sherborn residents have allowed the FRIENDS to provide much needed 
funds for an array of COA programs, services, and activities that would otherwise simply 
go unfunded and be unavailable to our seniors.  Please help us to continue this much 
needed support by joining in our Annual Appeal and donating today.


If you are already a FRIEND of the Sherborn COA, we greatly appreciate your continuing 
contribution.  If you are not yet one of us, we cordially invite you to join us in our efforts to 
enrich the lives of our Seniors – and of our entire Sherborn community.   


You may return the form below or donate online at sherborncoa.org/donation  
Please make checks payable to the “FRIENDS of the Sherborn COA”


The FRIENDS of the Sherborn COA is a non-profit 501(c)(3) IRS approved organization.  Your gift is tax deductible to the full extent of 
the law.  This mailing made possible by the support of the Sherborn COA.  All postage paid by the FRIENDS of the Sherborn COA.

—————————————————————————————————————————————-


I (We) are pleased to join in this community effort for seniors by contributing to  the FRIENDS of the 
Sherborn COA Annual Drive as designated below:


[   ] Partner ($100-249)	 [   ] Patron ($50-99)	 [   ] Individual ($35)	 [   ] Other 

[   ] Sponsor ($250-499)	 [   ] Benefactor ($500 & above) [   ] Legacy gift, please contact me


Online donations through PayPal may be made at: sherborncoa.org/donation


Name _______________________________________ 	  In Memory of _________________________________________


Address _____________________________________	   In Honor of ___________________________________________


Email ________________________________________	  Phone _______________________________________________


https://sherborncoa.org/donation/
https://sherborncoa.org/donation/

